Michael Bailey

First Assistant U.S. Attorney, District of Arizona

United States Courthouse

405 W Congress St, Suite 4800

Tucson, AZ 85701

Dear Mr. Bailey,

I am writing to ask you to immediately drop the charges against Dr. Scott Warren (case 4:18-cr-00223-RCC-BPV). He is accused of felony “harboring” and felony “conspiracy” for his humanitarian aid work, trying to help prevent migrant deaths in the Sonoran Desert.

Dr. Warren's activities were simply aimed at upholding the right to life of migrants, which is a fundamental right that applies to all types of migrants, asylum-seekers and refugees. This vital humanitarian aid must not be criminalized, and aid workers and volunteers like Dr. Warren must be able to carry out their work free from fear of reprisals.

Sincerely,

